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RE: 
increase in water and wastewater rates 

Docket No. 980245-WS - Application of Aloha Utilities, Inc. for limited proceeding 

Dear Mr. Deterding: 

By this letter, Commission staff requests that Aloha Utilities, Inc. (Aloha or utility) please 
provide responses to the following data requests: 
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4. 

What is the expected completion date for the line relocation along Little Road? If the line 
relocation is completed, provide a copy of a letter providing certification of the lines by the 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection. 

Immediately before Aloha’s water and wastewater lines along Little Road were physically 
being relocated, what was the assessed value of Aloha’s existing facilities or lines for 
tangible property tax purposes and the Pasco County millage rate at that period in time? 

According to a letter dated September 8, 1998 fiom Barbara L. Wilhite to John R. Jenkins, 
Esquire, there was a Change Order No. 1 to Contract No. 98-075 in the amount of $37,775. 
Have  the^ been any additional change orders to Contract No. 98-075? If so, please state the 
dollar amount($ and the date@) they became effective. 

Whv was it orudent for Aloha not to relocate its lines and have Pasco Countv relocate them 
whkh resdied in the County’s assessment of $50,000 for an administrative-and inspect* 
charge? < 65 
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k ? U  What would it have cost Aloha to relocate its lines if it had done it itself! 
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Please file the original and five copies of the requested information by March 25,1999 with 
Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director of Records and Reporting, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, 
Florida 32399-0850. Feel free to call me at (850) 413-6234. 

Sincerely, 

Ralph Jaeger 
Senior Attomey 

cc: Division of Records and Reporting 
Division of Water and Wastewater (Willis, Merchant, Fletcher) 


